
    

       
     

   
 

           
             

             
              

 
              

 
    

                        
 

    
                   
 

       
                         
 

  
               





    

    
 

          
        

 
          

         
 

 
           
       

 
           

          
          

          
   

 
           



    

         
         

    
 

         
           

           
       

 
          

         
 

         
           

      
 

           
         

    
 

 
       

               
 

 
   

          
                

            
               

                
               
                
               

               
               

                 
                    
                
              
       

 
        

                   
                

               
               

                  
  

 
 
 

Whereas, the quality of community college programs and course• 
offerings will be negatively affected due to potential budgetary• 
reductions; therefore be it• 

Resolved, That the CCSF Academic Senate Executive Council support 



    

       
             

              
              

                   
               
                

        
 

   
             

                
 

  
          

 
  

 
 

   

C. Planning & Budgeting Committee (PBC): Yee 
The Faculty Position Allocation Committee (FPAC) recommendations have been released. In 
October, request for replacement positions were sent out to departments. Based on those 
requests, FPAC has recommended that the requests fall into three categories. They are: 
replacement to start in Fall 2004/Spring 2005, replacement but to start at a later time, and denied. 
In the recommendation by FPAC, 23 positions were for starting in Fall 2004/2005, 8 approved 
but not funded for Fall 2004/Spring 2005, and 10 denied. Concerns about the selection process 
were voiced by some Council members. 

X. Open Forum 
Shore: The John Adams Campus will hold a Language-Culture Exchange Day on Wednesday, 
December 10, 2003. Everyone is invited to meet new friends from other cultures and backgrounds. 

XI.€ Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned in the memory of Stephen Levinson. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Glenn Nance, Secretary 
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